THE CHURGH OF JEsuUs CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY
47 EasT SoutH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE City, UtaH 84150-1200

October 27, 2017

To:  General Authorities; General Auxiliary Presidencies; Area Seventies; Stake, Mission, and
Temple Presidents; Bishops and Branch Presidents

(To be read in sacrament meeting.)
Dear Brothers and Sisters:

Changes in General Conference

In the spirit of reducing and simplifying the work of the Church and the demands made
upon leaders and members, we are pleased to announce that the Council of the First Presidency
and Quorum of the Twelve has decided to modify the general conference meeting schedule.

Beginning in April 2018, the general women’s session will no longer be held on the
Saturday preceding the other sessions of general conference. Rather, the general priesthood and
general women’s sessions will each be held annually, with the general priesthood session being in
April and the general women’s session being in October. These meetings will originate from the
Conference Center on Saturday evening following the morning and afternoon sessions of the
conference.

The session times of general conference will not change.

We are confident this change will be a blessing in the lives of members throughout the
Church.

Sincerely yours,
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The First Presidency




